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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 289/20/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 30th October 2020



Further to your request for information dated 22nd October 2020, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

You asked us:
Please can you confirm how many Locum Echocardiographers you have employed in Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) from January 2020 to present, including the costs to the department.
Our Response:
BCUHB have not employed any Locum Echocardiographers during the period of January 2020 to the present day.
If you are dissatisfied with the way the Health Board has handled your request for information, you can request a review by writing to us at the address below, however a review must be requested within 40 working days from the date the response was issued.

Information Governance Office
Betsi Cadwaladr University Local Health Board

Wrexham Maelor Hospital, Croesnewydd Road, Wrexham LL13 7TD

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


